r 26, 1980

Mr, Bill Naito
Norcrest China
Porthnﬂ‘ o’..qog
Dear Mr. Naito:

We have made a preliminary estimate for an overhead
interior illuminated aateate.

Cost for the installation shoudd not exceed $2,500.

It is our understanding that this crossing is to be

located at the southerly most access point to

McCormick Dock. S

If you have any further questioms, please call.
Sincerely,

M. J. Martini
Sr. Engineer

ce: David Magin
Jim Wilson
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